
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
August 13, 2019 
 
Dear Colleague,  
  
As part of our Association’s continuing efforts to promote awareness of policies, programs and 
regulations which may apply to the local cold chain industry, CCAP will conduct a half- day forum on 
various topics of interest on September 12, 2018 (Thursday) from 12:00 noon to 4:00 p.m. Venue will 
be at the Luna Room, Mezzanine, World Trade Center, Gil Puyat Avenue Extension corner 
Diosdado Macapagal Boulevard, Pasay City. The meeting will coincide with the Asia Food Expo 
(AFEX) at the World Trade Center. Your passes to the expo will be handed to you at the meeting.  
  
To highlight the occasion, we will be joined by the following resource persons to extensively discuss 
the different subjects that are relevant to cold chain operations and critical in respect of recent 
developments that may affect our industry, namely: 
  

1. The Food Safety & Hygiene Academy of the Philippines (FoodSHAP®) is the first 
educational institution at the forefront of Food Safety Qualification Program development for 
the food service and retail industry in the Philippines. They are the first food safety certificate 
program developer in Asia to be fully accredited by the American National Standards Institute 
(ANSI). They will provide us with an overview of their FOODSHAP® FOOD SAFETY 
COMPLIANCE OFFICER (FSCO™) program in support of the Food Safety Act of 2013 
or RA 10611 in commercial and industrial food handling establishments, e.g., food processing 
companies, cold storage warehouses, food transport companies, etc. 
  

2. Alta Maxpower Co., Inc. will present their service offerings as a dependable market leader in 
the power generation industry and alternative energy solutions with over 25 years  of 
pioneering experience.  
  

We would like to invite you to take advantage of this occasion to assimilate vital information as well 
as discover novel approaches for business improvement and development. A fee of One Thousand 
Pesos only (Php 1,000.00) will be charged at the gate to cover costs of lunch, and materials. For 
inquiries, please contact the Secretariat at 942-3282 or email us at info@ccaphils.org.  
 
We look forward to your participation in this endeavor and your continuing valued support for future 
CCAP activities. 
 
Very truly yours, 
COLD CHAIN ASSOCIATION OF THE PHILIPPINES, INC. 
 

 
ANTHONY S. DIZON 
President 


